St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission
November 18, 2021

The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Welcome Center. In attendance were Lauren Jarvi,
Tim Clouatre, Brian Leblanc and Chad Whitehead

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:04 AM.

Bryan moved to approve the minutes of the October 14, 2021 meeting. Seconded by Tim. Approved by
B&T

As is fitting, Tim made a motion to approve the Rules and Regulations, seconded by Bryan. Approved by
T&B. This has been a long process, and we agree that modifications may arise in the future. But we’re
proud of our work, and trust it will provide guidance for us and others going forward.

We had a discussion of the FY 23 budget (not FY 22 as shown on the Agenda). Chad will check in with
Lesley re the mowing and other fees charged by the Town for their work. Other than that we’ll include an
amount for monument cleaning and repairs along with insurance and dues.

Bryan moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:35, seconded by Tim. Approved by T&B.

Our next meeting will be on December 9.



